
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
This week the crews will begin paving Main Street from Beech Street to 
100 feet east of the Railroad tracks.  During the work the road will be 

completely closed. 
No traffic will be allowed on the road until the asphalt is set. 

 
 

Concrete work is continuing as 
the crews have now begun 
pouring sidewalks and driveway 
entrances.  During the week of 
August 13th the crews will begin 
pouring the curb and gutter 
west of the railroad tracks. 

 
 

The new railroad crossing gates and 
lights have been installed and the 
conduit for the new street lights is 

being installed. 

Main Street 
Project 2018  

 
Phase II  

Beech St to 
West end of 

Village 
 

 
PROJECT 

FIELD OFFICE 
652 Main St  
 
 
Field Office 
Hours:  
7am - 5pm  
Mondays 
thru Fridays  
 
 
Field Office 
Phone#:  
920-323-6714 
 
 
 

Main Street Reconstruction Project 2018  
Week of August 6, 2018 


